PROCEDURAL DEFECT MEETING
ANDOVER, NH
October 17, 2022

ARTICLE 1: To see if the town will vote, pursuant to RSA 31:5-b, to ratify the results
of the March 8, 2022 annual meeting due to minor procedural deficiencies associated
with the previously posted warrant and budget

Moderator Stuart Green opened the meeting at 6:00 p.m. and introduced Select Board
members Michelle Dudek, Chair; Jim Delaney and Andy Guptill. Chair Dudek explained
the reason for the meeting and the process to ratify the vote from the March 8, 2022 annual
meeting. The floor was opened for discussion at 6:02 p.m. Elwin Barton asked what the
meeting is about and Dudek explained that the State advised the board that there were
errors from town meeting. Barton asked what those errors were and Dudek responded that
there was an insufficient number of signatures on the MS-737 which is the budget form,
along with inconsistencies with the figures on the MS-737. There being no further
discussion, a motion was made and seconded to close the discussion. A motion was made,
seconded and approved unanimously to ratify the vote from the March 8, 2022 town
meeting.

There being no further discussion, a motion was made, seconded and unanimously
approved to adjourn the meeting at 6:05 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Lisa Meier
Town Clerk



